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Leucadia Blvd. /I-5 Bridge 
Rail Repairs Project 
Maintaining Safe and Livable communities 
through well-maintained infrastructure  

PROJECT STATUS 
Staff is seeking funding for the 
Leucadia Blvd. Bridge Rail Repairs 
Project. Design and construction 
phases are pending funding. 
 

PROJECT BUDGET 
The estimated cost to design and 
complete repairs to the Leucadia 
Blvd. Bridge is $500K 

PROJECT LOCATION 
Leucadia Blvd. Bridge  ABOUT THE PROJECT 

 
The Leucadia Boulevard Bridge was originally installed in 
DATE.  CalTrans provided recommendations in a Bridge 
Inspection Report in 2022 to repair spalling concrete and rust 
on the bridge rails. 
 
The Leucadia Boulevard Bridge provides multi-modal access 
into the City of Encinitas for cars, bicyclists, and pedestrians. 
Deferral of this work would likely have multi-modal impacts 
to circulation. 
 
This project aligns with the Community Planning vision of the 
Strategic Plan by providing safe and livable communities 
through well-maintained infrastructure and facilities.  
 

CONTACT US 
For questions or concerns about the 
project, please contact  
Leia Cabrera in the Engineering 
Department at: 760-633-2775  

lcabrera@encinitasca.gov  
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